
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Board of Aldermen will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, May 22, 2018 at 7:30 p. m. in Town Hall 

Board Room to receive citizen comments on the Town of Carrboro Recommended Budget for 2018-19. 

The budget is available for inspection at Town Hall in the Town Clerk’s Office. Citizens are invited to 

make written or oral comments at the public hearing or email comments to cdorando@townofcarrboro.org. 

The entire budget document may be viewed at Town Hall in the Town Clerk’s Office from 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 

p.m. weekdays or on the Town website at www.townofcarrboro.org . 
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